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L’IMAGIER	HAS	A	NEW	TEAM	
	
Gatineau,	 November	 23,	 2020	 –	 L’Imagier	 Art	 Centre,	 non-profit	 organization	 whose	
mission	is	to	celebrate	contemporary	creation	and	its	artists,	announces	the	arrival	of	its	
new	team:	Leonore-Namkha	Beschi,	Director	and	Amélie	Rondeau,	Program	Coordinator.	
The	 members	 of	 L’Imagier’s	 Board	 of	 Directors	 enthusiastically	 welcome	 these	 two	
professionals	newly	arrived	in	the	Gatineau	region.	
	
"The	 members	 of	 the	 Board	 of	 Directors	 and	 myself	 share	 a	 value	 that	 is	 dear	 to	 us;	 the	
responsibility	 our	 organization	 has	 to	 offer	 a	 stimulating	 programming	 that	meets	 the	 highest	
hopes	of	residents	and	tourists.	We	are	confident	that	L’Imagier	will	increase	its	popularity	thanks	
to	our	new	team	of	talented	professionals.”	

— François	Lachapelle,	Chair	on	the	Board	of	Directors.	
	
“I	am	thrilled	to	commit	to	a	project	such	as	L’Imagier	and	its	rare	potential.	I	imagine	the	Centre	
as	a	place	of	all	possibilities,	a	platform	for	dialogue	and	authentic	artistic	encounters	with	our	
audiences,	in	connection	with	current	issues.”	

— Leonore-Namkha	Beschi,	Director.	
	

With	 her	 unique	 international	 museum	 experience	 in	 several	 cultural	
institutions	in	the	Middle	East	and	Canada,	Leonore-Namkha	Beschi	has	
extensive	 skills	 in	 curatorial	 research,	 in	 exhibition-making	 and	 in	 the	
delivery	 of	 exhibition-related	 engagement	 programs	 through	 hands-on	
activities	and	interpretive	materials.	Ms.	Beschi	holds	a	Master’s	degree	in	
Visual	Art	and	Art	History	from	the	University	of	Strasbourg	in	France.	
	
Amélie	Rondeau	holds	a	Bachelor’s	and	Master’s	degree	in	Art	History	from	
Concordia	University	 (Montreal).	 She	 has	 experience	 in	 research,	 project	
management	and	cultural	event	planning	in	several	cultural	organizations	
in	Canada.		
	
In	 accordance	 with	 government	 health	 measures,	 L’Imagier’s	 exhibition	
space	remains	temporarily	closed	to	the	public.	Our	offices	are	open,	and	the	
team	is	available	to	answer	your	questions.	We	are	working	to	develop	new	programming	and	are	
looking	forward	to	reconnecting	with	the	community	in	the	spring	of	2021.	
	
	
For	more	information:			

Marguerite	Ingenito,	Administrative	Coordinator	and	Welcoming	Agent	
info@limagier.qc.ca	


